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Wrong Way Driver Flees Scene On Foot After Striking A WSDOT Vehicle 
 
King County: At approximately 7:40pm yesterday evening, September 19, 2025, a Washington State 
Department of Transportation (WSDOT) employee advised that they were struck by a wrong way 
vehicle SB I-5 near 175th. 
 
As troopers were responding the WSDOT driver stated that they were almost at a stop and did not 
sustain any injuries, however the wrong way driver fled the scene on foot. Troopers and other allied 
agencies were not able to locate the driver. 
 
Just before 6:00am this morning, September 20, 2025, Washington State Patrol (WSP) 
communications received a 9-1-1 call from an individual reporting that a pedestrian jumped in front of 
their vehicle as they were exiting from SB I-5 to 175th. Troopers and medical aid responded to the scene 
but unfortunately the pedestrian was pronounced deceased at the scene. 
 
As the investigation continued, it was determined that the pedestrian was the suspect driver from the 
wrong way hit and run the previous evening. The driver of the vehicle that struck the pedestrian showed 
no signs of impairment and there will be no charges filed. 
 
If anyone has any additional information on either one of these incidents, please call the Washington 
State Patrol. 
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